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Tomahawk Power & Pulp Co. 
~ Otto/Iron & ldmMmmt 

August 19, 2008 

Ms. Louise Clemency 
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service 
2661 Scott Tower Drive 
New Franketh WI 54229-9565 

Mr. Robert Martini 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Ave 
Rhinelander, WI 54501-3349 

Re: Kings Dam Hydroelectric Project 
FERC License No. 2239-01g-Wisconsin 
Tomahawk Power & Pulp Co. (TPPC) 
Noxious Plants Survey 2008 - License Article 407 

Dear Ms. Clemency and Mr. Martini, 

Per the Noxious Plant Monitoring Plan approved on July 19, 2005 TPPC is to conduct baseline 
monitoring within the project boundary for purple loosestrife and Eurasian Watormilfoil for five 
consecutive years. TPPC's operators were trained to identify purple Lousestrife and Eurasian 
Watermilfoil by Wisconsin Valley Improvement Company staff in 2007. 

TPPC personnel conducted a survey from the period July 15, 2008 to August 15, 2008 of the 
Kings Dam Hydroelectric Project boundary. No sign of either purple Ioosestrife or Eurasian 
Watermilfoil were found within the project boundary during the period of monitoring. 

Ifyou should have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

Cap rl -per 
Tomahawk Power & Pulp Co. 
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C.C.: Peggy Harding, Regional Engineer, FERC CRO (3 Copies) 


